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From:  
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To: Senator Madigan (Private)
Subject: re wind turbine noise
 
Dear Senator Madigan, I have put in a submission online regarding wind turbine noise but wanted to add that
there are so many studies done overseas from eminent people such as Dr. M. Swinbamks (UK) Professor
Flowcs-Williams and others who are noted acousticians and have all shown the problems with industrial wind
turbines. Sleep deprivation is the main problem in that it does cause health issues and this is being ignored
by the wind industry in regards to siting turbines too close to residences and where people work. In Scotland
it has been noted by Keele University that noise is heard up to and over 20 km away.  That may not be the
case here but the research needs to be done as the Senate (16month old) inquiry stated. Thanking you.
Marie Burton.
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